
Building Inspections - Fwd: 8 Crescent Avenue GDI 

He will be in to apply. This will cover his right title and interest. Please accept his application. Thanks.

>>> Mike Murray 5/2/2014 1:05 PM >>>
Tammy,

The City Manager has agreed to a revocable license agreement with the Diamond Island Association so that a 
porch may be re-constructed at the property located at Elwell Hall. Larry Walden is drafting the license, and it 
should be signed sometime next week. Travis Berube is the contractor who will be filing the building permit.

Mike Murray 

From: Tammy Munson
To: support staff
Date: 5/2/2014 1:11 PM
Subject: Fwd: 8 Crescent Avenue GDI
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